
Legislation to tackle the third party sale of Pups 

 
“That this Council expresses concerns regarding the illegal and cruel practice of puppy 
farming, the smuggling of puppies through the Port of Belfast and calls for the introduction of 
legislation to tackle the third party sale of pups and to strengthen the powers of local Councils 
to address the issue.” 
 
 
Proposer:  Councillor Newton 
 
Seconder:  Councillor Bunting 

 

 

(To be debated by the Council) 

 


